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                                                                    THE ADVENT SCHOOL                                  12th Oct. 2023    

 SNACKS PARTY – ALL CLASSES 

              
 

Dear Parents, 
Greetings!  

 
A Snacks Party will be organized for students of all classes on Monday, 16th October 2023 on the occasion of 
‘World Food Day’. In this view, the parents are requested to send healthy snacks with their children preferably 
home cooked and which carry nutritive value. Please avoid sending any junk food for the party. 
 

Regards 

PRINCIPAL 

  

 


